
 

 

 

April 8, 2025 

Housing Authority of Tulare County of Tulare 
Ken Kugler 
P. O. Box 791 
Visalia, CA 93279 
 
RE: Housing Authority of Tulare County Supportive Services 
 
Dear Mr. Kugler, 
 
 
Tulare County Health & Human Services Agency (HHSA) looks forward to partnering with the Housing 
Authority of Tulare County (HATC) by assisting in providing services to eligible residents living in the new 
construction project located at 627 S. Fulgham St, Visalia, CA 93277.  
  
Per the Notice of Funding Availability (NoFA) released on 11/26/2024, applications for the Homekey+ 
Program require certain Supportive Services to be available. Section 302 of the NoFA details the services 
your organization will need to offer residents at the project site. HHSA would like to provide you with a 
commitment to funding the provision of Specialty Behavioral Health Services. This will include mental 
health care and substance use disorder services for the residents of the property located at 627 S. 
Fulgham St.   
 
The services will be provided by Tulare County Health and Human Services Behavioral Health as 
contracted through Kings View. Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) clients who meet the criteria and 
are willing to engage in services will be served on-site by HHSA’s designated field-based provider.  
 
These services will be offered collaboratively on an ongoing basis according to each client’s needs. HHSA 
will also assist HATC and other supportive service providers in partnering with residents to refer them to 
other appropriate levels of care as needed.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact HHSA at (559) 624-8000 should you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dr. Natalie Bolin, DSW, LCSW 
Behavioral Health Director 
 

 

 




